CORRESPONDENCE
2/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01138-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 8:45 AM

To: 'RAUL SANCHEZ'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket# 20190196-TP

Good Morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190196-TP and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: RAUL SANCHEZ <RAULCANADA@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 7:39 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket# 20190196-TP

Good day:

| want to comment on the area code relief of the 813 area code.

| favor the all distributed overlay as the best appropriate method for the 813 area code relief. | do not favor
the boundary elimination overlay to the simply reason that is not going to resolved the long term relief of the
813 area code. The boundaries should remain intact and 813 area code should implement its own all
distributed overlay. | hope my comment is taking into consideration as part of the final decision of the relief
plan is taken into consideration by the commission. Thank you for your consideration. Have a pleasant day.

Regards,

Raul S





